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BARGAINING BULLETIN #1  
 
Brothers, 
 
Your bargaining committee began this recent round of bargaining 
with BGIS last week. We are on our 4th day of negotiations and we 
have made progress on the non-monetary issues.  
We will resume bargaining on March 17-18-19th 2021 and we 
believe we are on track to begin discussion on the monetary issues. 
 
We will keep informed of the progress of the negotiations. 
 
We thank you for your support and your solidarity. 
 
Your bargaining committee, 
George Grutca    Mathieu Beaulac 
John Steele    Pascal Poulin  
Robin Dudley    Véronique Figliuzzi 

 
 
 

Our strength is in your Solidarity! 
 
 
 
  


